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Heller Backs Senate “Doc Fix” Medicare Legislation
(Washington, DC) – U.S. Senator Dean Heller issued the following statement after the United States Senate passed H.R. 2, the Medicare Access and CHIP Reauthorization Act of 2015, better known as the “Doc Fix” Medicare legislation.  

“This legislation is a bipartisan, bicameral agreement showing America that Congress can work together for our nation’s seniors and their medical needs,” stated Heller. “As a member of both the Senate Special Committee on Aging and the Senate Finance Committee, protecting our seniors is a top priority of mine. This legislation makes Medicare stronger by ensuring Medicare’s beneficiaries and providers have the necessary stability they need and deserve for years to come.”
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